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Night work on Tongarra Road, Albion Park 

Work is progressing on the Albion Park Rail bypass, with construction expected to be complete in 

2022. 

What are we doing?   

We will be carrying out essential night work for utility relocation on Tongarra Road, Albion Park in 

December. 

Work is required outside normal project hours for the safety of workers and road users and to 

coincide with a planned communication network outage. 

 

 

 

 

What can I expect?   

There may be some noise associated with this work and we will make every effort to minimise 

disruption by using noise shields, arranging the work in stages at different locations and turning off 

machinery and vehicles when not in use. 

Properties impacted by the planned outage will be notified separately by the service provider. 

Contact us   

We are committed to minimising the impact of construction on the community and will continue to 
keep you informed as the project progresses. For more information on the project or if you have 
any questions about this upcoming work, please contact the project team on: 
 
Phone: 1800 708 727 (toll free, available 24/7) 

Email: APRbypass@fultonhogan.com.au 

Visit: 1914 Illawarra Highway (corner of Princes Highway and Illawarra Highway), Albion Park Rail 

 
We thank you for your patience during this important work. 
 
 
 
 

Roads and Maritime Services | November 2019 

There will be one night shift between Monday 2 December and Wednesday 4 December, 

weather permitting. This work will be carried out between 7pm and 7am.  

Electronic signs will advertise specific dates in advance.  
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Location of work – Tongarra Road, Albion Park  

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service 

on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 708 727.  


